
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

16
th

 February 2024 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: Ellie-Mai for growing in confidence and asking for help when needed. 

Chestnut class: India for working hard in every lesson and challenging herself.   

Oak class: Bobby for excellent independent work in maths. 

Hazel class: Freddie for working hard in maths to understand tricky concepts. 

 

Sports award winner: Patti for never stopping in PE. 

Good Samaritan of the week: We are very proud this week as we had five worthy Good Samaritans. Three 

were nominated by other children; Otis for stacking extra chairs at lunchtime, Caera for being a good friend 

and James for helping out with the littler children at lunchtime. Mia and Wyatt were nominated by a member 

of staff for comforting a younger child at lunchtime.  

 

Reading award winners for the week- for reading 5 times at home for the last week of term:  

Willow class: Bella. 

Chestnut class: Darcie, Toby, Teddy, Finley, George and Brogan. 

Oak class: Bobby, Jack and Sebastian. 

Hazel class: Mariette, Lily, Kayden, Rares, Kit, Adi (x 2 for last week too) and Shay. 

 

A special mention to Mariette and George for reading x5 times a week for 11 weeks. It is never too late to 

start reading 5 times a week, there are lots of rewards for all the hard work. Please just sign in your child’s 

reading record when they read at home so we know to praise them. 

 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

Half Term 

Next week is half term week, we hope the weather holds for you all and you have a great week. We will see you 

on Monday 26th February.      

Parent and Carer Meetings 

These meetings are after half term, the teachers are bringing out the appointment times with this each day, 

or do use class dojo or Tapestry to ask for a time slot. The appointments are from 3.30-5.30 on Tuesday 27th 

and Wednesday 28th of February.  

Cathedral visit 

We just wanted to commend all the children, staff and Rev. Cake who went on the Cathedral visit. The staff at 

the Cathedral commented on the excellent behaviour and manners of the children. Then in the very long wait on 

the journey home the children were again a credit to you all. Well done Oak and Hazel class, we are proud of 

you all.   

Beach School and Forest School after half term 

Oak class will have Forest school on Fridays after half term, please can they have the clothing needed for this 

each Friday. Hazel class will have Beach school after half term on Wednesdays, please can they have the 

appropriate clothing they will need for this too, thank you.  

mailto:admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk


World Book Day 

On Thursday 7th March we have World book day, the children will have lots of fun book activities through the 

day. Please could they come in dressed as a book character- remember there are lots of characters who dress 

up in normal clothes. Or they can come in wearing pyjamas or in school clothes with a prop which shows which 

book they were thinking of. Whatever they chose to wear can you please make sure it is appropriate for a day 

at school. If they have PE, please can they have PE shoes to come in with them too, thank you. 

Diary dates 

New dates added or anything changed will be added in red: 

Monday 19th February- Friday 23rd February: Half term week. 

Tuesday 27th February, 3.30-5.30 pm: Parents and Carers meetings. 

Wednesday 28th February, 3.30-5.30 pm: Parents and Carers meetings.  

Wednesday 28th February, bowling competition for selected pupils. 

Friday 1st March, Tag rugby for selected pupils.  

Monday 4th March: All day. Year 3-6 photography project with Sadie Windscheffel-Clarke, funded by AONB. 

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th March: Mother’s Day (significant person) lunch in school.  

Thursday 7th March, all day: World book day, dressing up as a book character, in pyjamas or bring in a 

character prop. (More information to follow.)  

Friday 8th March, 2.30 pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing session.  

Friday 15th March, 2.30 pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and book sharing session. 

22nd April: KZ Holi dance celebration and display to parents and carers at the end of the day. (More 

information to follow.) 

Thursday 28th March: Last day of Spring term.  

18th June: James Campbell author visit and book sale after school.  

 

 
  
 


